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Roxanne,

Our school board will be voting this evening regarding one additional change that may modify our 2009 boundary files as it relates to elementary schools.  Therefore, I will forward to you our middle and high school boundaries at this time.  Then forward the elementary boundary file after the board vote.

Please let me know if you have any additional questions.

Thank you.

Christine

Christine Hamlett

Planning Specialist

Charlotte-Mecklenburg Schools

Planning Services Department

980.343.6246 (main)

980.343.6621 (direct)

980.343.5735 (fax)
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